From:

Palisades BID <laurie@palisadesbid.org>

Sent:

Wednesday, June 28, 2017 7:38 AM

To:

'Elliot Zorensky'

Subject:

RE: LAUSD, and more

## Hi Elliot

I've been on top of this thing with LAUSD, like I was tasked with doing, and didn't know you had contacted Rick. I've got all the answers already, from LAUSD and others, including the person in charge who has recalculated and is sending us some additional money. But, by writing to Rick, it feels and looks like I'm not doing my job, and I am.

The same thing happened with Debbie at CD 11 about the parking space. You wrote to her AFTER I had spoken at length to her. I've been doing all of this, and will continue to, but please going forward, talk to me *before* you send something off...just so we don't look like we're duplicating efforts. Just call or email me and I'll catch you up on my work, so that we don't look silly. I can also cc you on everything I send out, if you'd like.

Am preparing a memo for the meeting next week, with a lot of comments, about LAUSD, and the note about more money coming, and will be glad to talk to you about it later today, if you'd like. And I'll send you the report prior to the rest of the BID if you'd like.

I don't even have a copy of the original email that you sent to Rick.

Just give me the "head's up" next time, and we can avoid all of this.

Thanks for understanding.

Laurie

From: Rick Scott [mailto:rick.scott@lacity.org]
Sent: Wednesday, June 28, 2017 7:19 AM

To: Elliot Zorensky

Cc: Palisades BID; Jose Flores; Dennis Rader

Subject: LAUSD

Hi Elliot,

What Jose explained to you about the LAUSD is correct. Attached is some information regarding the issue.

Please contact me to discuss this further.

Thank you.

Rick Scott Neighborhood and Business Improvement District Division Office of the City Clerk 213.978.1121 direct